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Regime Change and Ethnic Politics in Indonesia Feb 29 2020 When the Indonesian New
Order regime fell in 1998, regional politics with strong ethnic content emerged
across the country. In West Kalimantan the predominant feature was particularly that
of the Dayaks. This surge, however, was not unprecedented. After centuries of
occupying a subordinate place in the political and social hierarchy under the
nominal rule of the Malay sultanates, Dayaks became involved in an enthusiastic
political emancipation movement from 1945. The Dayaks secured the governorship as
well as the majority of the regional executive head positions before they were
shunned by the New Order regime. This book examines the development of Dayak
politics in West Kalimantan from the colonial times until the first decade of the
21th century.
Reinventing Indonesia Jan 10 2021 Reinventing Indonesia presents an insider's view
of the tumultuous transition that took place in Indonesia from 1997 to 2004. This
was a period of unprecedented changes in democratized governance and decentralizing
power throughout the country amidst significant economic turmoil. The results of
these changes were not pre-ordained, but were the result of the social forces
unleashed by the Asian Financial Crisis and the end of the New Order as well as the
deft guidance of key policymakers. The book also examines the origins of the
economic crisis of the late 1990s in Indonesia and the actions taken to address the
crisis during those difficult years. The authors were directly involved in many of
the events recounted in this book, particularly Ginandjar Kartasasmita through his
career in the Indonesian government under various ministerial positions. Thus, the
book provides insights that could only come from those directly involved in the
decision-making. It also explains the transitions that occurred in Indonesia in the
context of academic theories of democratic transition and consolidation, thereby
adding to the body of knowledge in this area. The Indonesian story holds lessons,
therefore, for the management of financial crisis, and for the urgency of reform and

development of economic and political institutions. Contents:Introduction: From
Independence to Democracy, a 60-Year JourneyThe Rise of the Indonesian EconomyThe
Early Reform Period: 1983–1993Explaining the DemiseThe Crisis: 1997–1999The Chaos
that FollowedOn the Way to Recovery and DemocracyDemocratic Consolidation: The
Unfinished BusinessSignificant Milestones: Constitutional Reform and 2004
ElectionsPostscript: Promises and Challenges Readership: Academics, undergraduates
and graduates, and policymakers in Asian politics; general readers with an interest
in Southeast Asia. Key Features:Interprets the events of the transition period in
Indonesia (primarily from 1997 to 2004) in the context of the literature on
democratic transition and economic policy analysis, in an accessible mannerProvides
key insights into the process of constitutional revision that laid the foundation
for today's democratic institutions in IndonesiaDraws on the authors' unique
perspectives as a participant in many of the major events of the
periodKeywords:Indonesia;New Order;Megawati Sukarnoputri;Gus Dur;Abdurrahman
Wahid;Habibie;Susilo Bambang
Yudhoyono;Democracy;Consolidation;Decentralization;MPR;DPR;Asian Financial
CrisisReviews: “In this book, we learn a great deal about what went wrong in the
final years under President Suharto, how policymakers understood the problems
confronting Indonesia, and what they did to overcome the political and economic
crises. This book is essential reading for anyone who wants to understand the
collapse of Indonesia's New Order regime and the transition from centralized
authoritarianism to decentralized democracy, as well as the causes and consequences
of the East Asian Economic Crisis.” Professor Takashi Shiraishi President, National
Graduate Institute for Policy Studies (GRIPS), Japan “Professor Ginandjar
Kartasasmita and Dr Joseph J Stern offer a unique, detailed, and well-documented
account of the last years of the New Order and the first years of Reformasi. Their
book blends an insider's view of the events of that period with scholarly insights
that place events within a larger intellectual framework. At the same time, they
bring out the personalities at play during this period and highlight the importance
of individual choices by historically important figures. I was struck time and again
by how different the result could have been if leaders of a different character had
been in charge at critical moments. This volume should be required reading for
anyone studying this turbulent period of Indonesia's history.” Timothy Buehrer Chief
of Party, ASEAN Connectivity through Trade and Investment (ACTI) The ASEAN
Secretariat, Indonesia “Co-authored by a key architect of the Indonesian reforms and
a keen longtime observer, Reinventing Indonesia is a fascinating analysis of
political and economic change in a vast, complex, and important country. With ten
years of useful hindsight and with our growing knowledge of how other countries have
fared in their own transitions, we now know that such peace and prosperity as
Indonesia has achieved are to be preciously valued and carefully protected. Not only
is Indonesia to be praised, but the world should study and heed its good example.”
Steven B Bloomfield Executive Director, Weatherhead Center for International
Affairs, Harvard University
Constitutional Democracy in Indonesia May 02 2020 Indonesia's political and
governmental structures underwent sweeping reforms in the late 1990s. After decades
of authoritarian rule, a key aspect of the transition to constitutional democracy
during this period was the amendment of the 1945 Indonesian Constitution - an
important legal text governing the world's third largest democracy. The amended
Constitution introduced profound changes to the legal and political system,
including an emphasis on judicial independence, a bill of rights, and the
establishment of a Constitutional Court. This volume, with chapters written by
leading experts, explores the ongoing debates over the meaning, implementation, and
practice of constitutional democracy in Indonesia. This includes debates over the
powers of the legislature, the role of the military, the scope of decentralisation,
the protection of rights and permissible limits on rights, the regulation of

elections, the watchdog role of accountability agencies, and the leading role of the
Constitutional Court. These legal issues are analysed in light of the contemporary
social, political, and economic environment that has seen a decline in tolerance,
freedom, and respect for minorities. Contributions to this volume review the past
two decades of reform in Indonesia and assess the challenges to the future of
constitutional democracy amidst the wide-spread consensus on the decline of
democracy in Indonesia. Demands for amendments to the Constitution and calls to
revert to its initial form would be a reversal of Indonesia's democratic gains.
Journalism and Politics in Indonesia Nov 07 2020 Mochtar Lubis was one of
Indonesia’s best-known newspaper editors, authors and cultural figures, with a
national, regional and international prominence that he retained from the early
1950s until his recent death in 2004. This book traces the major events in the life
of Mochtar Lubis, which is also a prism through which much of Indonesia’s postindependence history can be interpreted. This book is also the story of Indonesia in
the second half of the twentieth century, when the people of the archipelago became
an independent nation, and when print media and the influential figures who
controlled and produced newspapers, played a pivotal role in national political,
educational and cultural life, defining Indonesia. Editors with strong personalities
dominated the industry and sparred with the nation’s leadership; Lubis was a vocal
critic of the abuse of power and a thorn in the side of the country’s first two
presidents, becoming synonymous with combative journalism. Under both Sukarno and
Suharto, Lubis had his newspaper closed down and was imprisoned. As the only
comprehensive biography of this towering figure, the book provides a unique insight
into the history and development of media, literature and the political system in
Indonesia.
The Technological State in Indonesia Dec 21 2021 Using a historical sociology
approach, this book illustrates the formation of the technological state in
Indonesia during the New Order period (1966-1998). It explores the nexus between
power, high technology, development, and authoritarianism situated in the Southeast
Asian context. The book discusses how the New Order regime shifted from the
developmental state to the technological state, which was characterized by desire
for technological supremacy. The process resulted in the establishment of a host of
technological institutions and the undertaking of large-scale high-tech programs.
Shedding light on the political dimension of socio-technological transformation,
this book looks at the relationship between authoritarian politics and high
technology development, and examines how effectively technology serves to sustain
legitimacy of an authoritarian power. It explores into multiple features of the
Indonesian technological state, covering the ideology of development, the politics
of technocracy, the institutional structure, and the material and symbolic
embodiments of high technology, and goes on to discuss the impact of globalization
on the technological state. The book is an important contribution to studies on
Southeast Asian Politics, Development, and Science, Technology, and Society (STS).
Managing Politics and Islam in Indonesia Feb 20 2022 First published in 2004. This
text examines the politics of Islam and the state of Indonesia over recent decades,
during which time there has been a notable resurgence of Islamic political
movements. It argues that after the state had consistently worked to restrict and
exclude political Islam from power, in the late 1980s and 1990s there was a change
whereby Suharto courted the support, and began to incorporate, Muslim interests
within the political system.
Rural Investment Climate in Indonesia Jun 14 2021 This book provides a
comprehensive analysis of the constraints facing the development of rural non-farm
enterprises in Indonesia. Recent years have seen a substantial effort by the
Indonesian government to improve the investment climate. To date, much of this
effort has focused on the constraints faced by businesses at the national level.
However, if Indonesia is to be successful in creating jobs and reducing poverty

across the archipelago, this will require improving the investment climate f...
Contemporary Developments in Indonesian Islam Jan 22 2022 "Once celebrated in the
Western media as a shining example of a 'liberal' and 'tolerant' Islam, Indonesia
since the end of the Soeharto regime (May 1998) has witnessed a variety of
developments that bespeak a conservative turn in the country's Muslim politics. In
this timely collection of original essays, Martin van Bruinessen, our most
distinguished senior Western scholar of Indonesian Islam, and four leading
Indonesian Muslim scholars explore and explain these developments. Each chapter
examines recent trends from a strategic institutional perch: the Council of
Indonesian Muslim scholars, the reformist Muhammadiyah, South Sulawesi's Committee
for the Implementation of Islamic Shari'a, and radical Islamism in Solo. With van
Bruinessen's brilliantly synthetic introduction and conclusion, these essays shed a
bright light on what Indonesian Muslim politics was and where it seems to be going.
The analysis is complex and by no means uniformly dire. For readers interested in
Indonesian Muslim politics, and for analysts interested in the dialectical interplay
of progressive and conservative Islam, this book is fascinating and essential
reading." -Robert Hefner, Director Institute on Culture, Religion, and World
Affairs, Boston University
Islam in Indonesia Sep 29 2022 Indonesia's Muslims are still pondering the role of
religion in public life. Although the religious violence marring the transition
towards democratic reform has ebbed, the Muslim community has polarised into
reactionary and progressive camps with increasingly antagonistic views on the place
of Islam in society. Debates over the underlying principles of democratisation have
further heated up after a fatwa issued by conservative religious scholars condemned
secularism, pluralism and liberalism as un-Islamic. With a hesitant government
dominated by Indonesia's eternal political elites failing to take a clear stance,
supporters of the decision are pursuing their Islamisation agendas with renewed
vigour, displaying growing intolerance towards other religions and what they
consider deviant Muslim minorities. Extremist and radical exponents of this Islamist
bloc receive more international media coverage and scholarly attention than their
progressive opponents who are defiantly challenging this reactionary trend. Calling
for a true transformation of Indonesian society based on democratic principles and
respect for human rights, they insist that this depends on secularisation, religious
toleration, and freethinking. Conceived as a contemporary history of ideas, this
book aims to tell the story of these open- minded intellectuals and activists in the
world's largest Muslim country.
The Indonesian Crisis Dec 09 2020 The book focuses on the impact of the 1997-99
economic crisis on human development in Indonesia, especially in 1998, its worst
year. Based on the definition used by the UNDP, human development is analysed as
covering human capital (education and health) and purchasing power. In this book,
the concept of human capital is broadened to include freedom from fear, health,
education, and migration. The first part of the book discusses the economic
situation in Indonesia. The second elaborat...
Local Politics in Indonesia Jun 22 2019 Competitive elections have become an
institutionalized feature of contemporary Indonesia’s politics. This, together with
other considerations, makes it reasonable to call Indonesia the world’s third
largest democracy. Nonetheless, democratic elections in Indonesia are both more
complex and interesting than is commonly understood. This book explores how local
elections in Indonesia have affected the development and dynamics of Indonesia’s
fledgling democracy. Based on fine-grained analyses of elections in five localities,
the book shows how Indonesia’s transition to direct elections of local government
executives has transformed party politics and elite development at local levels of
governance. Employing the methods of political anthropology and informed by a
critical reading of theories of democracy and decentralization, the book presents
detailed analyses of elections in five localities across four Indonesian provinces.

The book calls attention to the ambiguous relation between formal democratic reforms
and political behavior. It illustrates how local elite politics has evolved within
the context of political and administrative reforms, whose announced goals are to
improve the representativeness and responsiveness of political institutions. This
book provides a window onto local political processes that will be of interest to
students and scholars of politics in Southeast Asia and beyond.
Indonesian Marine Capture Fisheries Apr 12 2021
Indonesian Law Sep 17 2021 Indonesia has a growing population of almost 300 million
people, it is increasingly involved in world affairs, and has a booming economy. The
need to better understand its unique, complex, and often obscure legal system, has
become pressing. This is true across a wide range of sectors including, but not
limited to, trade and investment, crime and terrorism, and human rights. Indonesia's
democratization after the fall of Soeharto in 1998 triggered massive social and
political changes that opened up this diverse, and formerly tightly-controlled,
society. Law reform was a key driver of Indonesia's transformation and its full
effect remains to be seen. This book offers clear and detailed explanations of the
foundations of Indonesia's legal system in the context of its legal reform and rapid
development. It offers succinct commentaries on a wide range of issues, examining
the judicial process, the constitution, corruption and the court system, contract
law, administrative law, foreign investment, taxation, Islamic law, and family law.
It examines current substantive law and judicial interpretation and presents case
studies of how the system operates in practice. Written in an accessible and
engaging style, this book is an essential guide for readers seeking quick and clear
answers to questions regarding the law and its application in Indonesia.
Political Representation in Indonesia Aug 17 2021 This book analyses the
transformation of political representation in contemporary Indonesia to argue the
need to better understand how political representatives use claims to engage in
storytelling about themselves and the community they represent. By adopting a new
approach that focuses on the cultural and performative aspects of representation and
draws on a substantive evidence base of representative claims, this book examines
common narratives developed by Joko Widodo, Tri Rismaharini, Basuki Tjahaja Purnama,
Ridwan Kamil and Nurdin Abdullah. Through this analysis, the book highlights two key
foundations of their claims: technocratic focus and innovative engagement. This
study considers how the ideational power generated through the representative claimmaking of these leaders interacts and competes with other forms of power. Moreover,
the author emphasises the success of the representative claims developed by the
innovative technocrats, while noting the impact their emergence has had on the
broader context of Indonesian politics. An empirical monograph on new and upcoming
leaders in Indonesia, this book will be of interest to scholars of democracy and
democratisation and political change in general, and Southeast Asian politics and
Indonesian politics in particular.
Musical Nationalism in Indonesia Aug 29 2022 This book charts the growth of the
Indonesian nationalistic musical genre of lagu seriosa in relation to the
archipelago's history in the 1950s and 1960s, examining how folk songs were
implemented as a valuable tool for promoting government propaganda. The author
reveals how the genre was shaped to fit state ideologies and agendas in the Sukarno
and Soeharto eras. It also reveals the very significant role played by Radio
Republik Indonesia in the genre’s development and dissemination. Little research has
been done to investigate how Indonesian music contributed to nation-building during
Indonesia’s immediate post-colonial period. Emulating the European art song, the
genre was adapted to compose songs with the purpose of promoting a strengthened
collective Indonesian identity, fostered by a group of musicians who functioned as
gatekeepers, monitoring and devising various mechanisms for songs to conform to the
propagandistic needs of the Indonesian government at the time. The result was the
development of classical style of singing and the cultivation of a patriotic

collection of music during the Guided Democracy period (1959–1965), which peaked at
the height of the Konfrontasi (1963–1966). Lagu seriosa lost popularity as popular
music infiltrated Indonesia in the 1970s, but it remains an iconic yet understudied
aspect of the nationalistic agenda in Indonesia. The case studies of selected songs
reflected continuity and change in musical style and over time. This book is of
interest to scholars studying the intersection between history, politics, identity,
arts and cultural studies in Indonesia. It is also of interest to researchers
investigating the role of music in identity formation and nation-building more
widely.
Knowledge, Politics and Policymaking in Indonesia Mar 24 2022 This edited volume
examines key questions about evidence-informed policymaking in Indonesia. It draws
on insights and evidence acquired through the implementation of the Knowledge Sector
Initiative, a donor-funded programme that aims to increase the demand for and use of
evidence in policymaking in Indonesia. Featuring contributions from academics,
policy researchers, policymakers and development practitioners, the volume will
deepen readers’ understanding of how knowledge and politics shape the policymaking
process in Indonesia. As such, it will be of interest to Indonesian and
international researchers, academics, students, practitioners and policymakers
concerned with various aspects of evidence-informed policymaking research and
processes. In particular, regional and international development practitioners and
development partners interested in learning from Indonesia’s efforts to improve how
evidence is used to address key development challenges will find this volume
valuable.
Accessions List, Southeast Asia Oct 26 2019
Religion, Law and Intolerance in Indonesia Jun 26 2022 Despite its overwhelmingly
Muslim majority, Indonesia has always been seen as exceptional for its diversity and
pluralism. In recent years, however, there has been a rise in "majoritarianism",
with resurgent Islamist groups pushing hard to impose conservative values on public
life – in many cases with considerable success. This has sparked growing fears for
the future of basic human rights, and, in particular, the rights of women and sexual
and ethnic minority groups. There have, in fact, been more prosecutions of
unorthodox religious groups since the fall of Soeharto in 1998 than there were under
the three decades of his authoritarian rule. Some Indonesians even feel that the
pluralism they thought was constitutionally guaranteed by the national ideology, the
Pancasila, is now under threat. This book contains essays exploring these issues by
prominent scholars, lawyers and activists from within Indonesia and beyond, offering
detailed accounts of the political and legal implications of rising resurgent
Islamism in Indonesia. Examining particular cases of intolerance and violence
against minorities, it also provides an account of the responses offered by a weak
state that now seems too often unwilling to intervene to protect vulnerable
minorities against rising religious intolerance.
Community, Environment and Local Governance in Indonesia Mar 12 2021 This book
explores the forces reconfiguring local resource governance in Indonesia since 1998,
drawing together original field research undertaken in a decade of dramatic
political change. Case studies from across Indonesia’s diverse cultural and
ecological landscapes focus on the most significant resource sectors – agriculture,
fisheries, forestry, mining and tourism –providing a rare in-depth view of the
dynamics shaping social and environmental outcomes in these varied contexts. Debates
surrounding the ‘tragedy of the commons’ and environmental governance have focused
on institutional considerations of how to craft resource management arrangements in
order to further the policy objectives of economic efficiency, social equity and
environmental sustainability. The studies in this volume reveal the complexity of
resource security issues affecting local communities and user groups in Indonesia as
they engage with wider institutional frameworks in a context driven simultaneously
by decentralizing and globalizing forces. Through ground up investigations of how

local groups with different cultural backgrounds and resource bases are responding
to the greater autonomy afforded by Indonesia’s new political constellation, the
authors appraise the prospects for rearticulating governance regimes toward a more
equitable and sustainable ’commonweal’. This volume offers valuable insights into
questions of import to scholars as well as policy-makers concerned with
decentralized governance and sustainable resource management.
Digital Indonesia Aug 05 2020 This book places Indonesia at the forefront of the
global debate about the impact of 'disruptive' digital technologies. Digital
technology is fast becoming the core of life, work, culture and identity. Yet, while
the number of Indonesians using the Internet has followed the upward global trend,
some groups "e;the poor, the elderly, women, the less well-educated, people living
in remote communities"e; are disadvantaged. This interdisciplinary collection of
essays by leading researchers and scholars, as well as e-governance and e-commerce
insiders, examines the impact of digitalisation on the media industry, governance,
commerce, informal sector employment, education, cybercrime, terrorism, religion,
artistic and cultural expression, and much more. It presents groundbreaking analysis
of the impact of digitalisation in one of the world's most diverse, geographically
vast nations. In weighing arguments about the opportunities and challenges presented
by digitalisation, it puts the very idea of a technological 'revolution' into
critical perspective.
The Struggle of the Shi‘is in Indonesia Mar 31 2020 The Struggle of the Shi‘is in
Indonesia is a pioneering work. It is the first comprehensive scholarly examination
in English of the development of Shiism in Indonesia. It focuses primarily on the
important period between 1979 and 2004 – a period of nearly a quarter of a century
that saw the notable dissemination of Shi’i ideas and a considerable expansion of
the number of Shi’i adherents in Indonesia. Since Islam in Indonesia is
overwhelmingly Sunni, this development of Shiism in a predominantly Sunni context is
a remarkable phenomenon that calls for careful, critical investigation. There is
also an important examination of the principal ideas underlying the Madhab Ahl alBayt, the Imamate and Imam Madhi, Ja‘fari jurisprudence and ritual piety.
Appropriately, in his discussion, Zulkifli provides a succinct outline of contrasts
with Sunni ideas and practice. He also examines the publishing efforts that
underpinned the dissemination of Shi’i ideas and the founding of IJABI (Ikatan
Jamaah Ahlul Bait Indonesia) in July 2000 for the propagation of Ahl al-Bayt
teachings. Given the Indonesian context, Zulkifli is also concerned with Sunni
reactions to these Shi’i developments – a story that continues to unfold to the
present. This book as a work of great value and significance for the continuing
understanding of the richness and complexity of Indonesian Islam.
Social Science and Power in Indonesia Oct 31 2022 The premise of Social Science and
Power in Indonesia is that the role and development of social sciences in Indonesia
over the past fifty years are inextricably related to the shifting requirements of
power. What is researched and what is not, which frameworks achieve paradigmatic
status while others are marginalized, and which kinds of social scientists become
influential while others are ignored are all matters of power. These and other
important themes and issues are critically explored by some of Indonesia's foremost
social scientists in this seminal work.
Legal Evolution and Political Authority in Indonesia Nov 27 2019 For nearly forty
years, following the collapse of Indonesia's parliamentary system, Indonesia's once
independent legal institutions were transformed into dedicated instruments of a
powerful elite and allowed to sink into a deep mire of corruption and malfeasance.
Legal process was devastated far beyond the capacity of any simple effort at
reconstruction by post-Suharto governments. Indonesia's problems in this respect
surpass those of other countries in the region compelled by economic crisis to reexamine institutional structures. The works reprinted in this collection constitute
a case study over time of legal decay and the rise of reform interests in one of the

most complex countries in the world. Written during a period of more than thirty
years, beginning in the early 1960s, the essays trace several themes in the legal
history of modern Indonesia. They make clear, however, that legal history is seldom
that alone, but rather, like law itself, is largely derivative, fundamentally
imbedded in the interest, ideas, purposes, and contentions of local political,
social, and economic power.
Democracy and Islam in Indonesia Dec 29 2019 In 1998, Indonesia's military
government collapsed, creating a crisis that many believed would derail its
democratic transition. Yet the world's most populous Muslim country continues to
receive high marks from democracy-ranking organizations. In this volume, political
scientists, religious scholars, legal theorists, and anthropologists examine
Indonesia's transition compared to Chile, Spain, India, and potentially Tunisia, and
democratic failures in Yugoslavia, Egypt, and Iran. Chapters explore religion and
politics and Muslims' support for democracy before change.
The Ecology of the Indonesian Seas Feb 08 2021 Located between the Pacific and
Indian Oceans, and between the Asian and Australian continents, the seas of the
Indonesian Archipelago have a significant role in global weather patterns and
oceanic circulation. The dynamic interplay between geological, physical, chemical,
and biological processes, past and present, has given rise to one of the most
diverse marine regions on the planet. Using maps and numerous illustrations, This
text describes the complex coastal and marine ecosystems of the region in detail.
Discussion of development, resource use and ecologically sustainable management
plans is also incorporated.
Democratization in Post-Suharto Indonesia Jul 16 2021 In May 1998 the fall of
Suharto marked the beginning of a difficult and multi-layered transition process. It
was accompanied by intensified conflict in the political arena, a dramatic increase
of ethnic and religious violence and the danger of national disintegration. Ten
years after the collapse of the New Order, Indonesia has made significant progress,
however the quality of democracy is still low. Theoretically innovative and
empirically sound, this book is an in-depth analysis of the Indonesian reform
process since 1998. Marco Bünte and Andreas Ufen bring together a selection of noted
Indonesia experts to provide new insights into the restructuring of core state
institutions, the empowerment of Parliament, the slow and difficult evolution of the
rule of law, and the transfer of power to locally elected regional governments
(decentralization). Based on the results of extensive fieldwork, Democratization in
Post-Suharto Indonesia will be an important read for scholars engaged in research on
Indonesia and the politics of Southeast Asia.
Culture, Power, and Authoritarianism in the Indonesian State Sep 05 2020 In
Culture, Power, and Authoritarianism in the Indonesian State, Tod Jones provides a
critical history of cultural policy in one of the world’s most diverse nations
across the tumultuous twentieth century.
Bibliography of the Soils of the Tropics, Vol. 4 Jul 28 2022
Catalogue of Accessioned Publications May 26 2022
Family Demography in Asia Jul 04 2020 The demographic future of Asia is a global
issue. As the biggest driver of population growth, an understanding of patterns and
trends in fertility throughout Asia is critical to understand our shared demographic
future. This is the first book to comprehensively and systematically analyse
fertility across the continent through the perspective of individuals themselves
rather than as a consequence of top-down government policies.
Democratising Indonesia Nov 19 2021 "The fall from power of Indonesia's President
Suharto in 1998 has drawn much media and academic attention but the focus has been
on the elite perspective, the role of the regime and military; little has been
published on civil society, let alone gender issues." "This study, which covers the
period from Suharto's fall up until the latest democratic elections in 2004,
analyses the role of civil society in Indonesia's transition towards democracy.

Here, the author argues that social movements are civil society's primary catalysts
for change."--BOOK JACKET.
Visual Media in Indonesia Jun 02 2020 In the age of digital communication and
global capitalism, people’s mental, social and natural environments are
interconnected in complex and often unpredictable ways. This book focuses on the
visual media, one of the key factors in shaping the contemporary ecology of
colliding environments. Case-studies include video artists, community media
activists, television programme makers and literary authors in the fourth most
populous country in the world, Indonesia. The author demonstrates that these actors
are part of an international creative and social vanguard that reflect on, criticise
and rework the multidimensional impact of the visual media in imaginative and
innovative ways. Their work explores alternative and more sustainable presents and
futures for Indonesia and the world. This research is urgent and timely, as
Indonesia has emerged in recent years as one of the world’s most vibrant hubs for
contemporary art and media experimentation. Using an innovative interdisciplinary
framework of visual culture analysis that derives from a wide range of academic
fields, the book will be of interest to academics in the field of Southeast Asian
Studies, Media Studies, Cultural Studies and Art History, Anthropology and
Sociology.
Assembling Women Jul 24 2019 Despite the massive influx of women into the labor
force as a result of globalization, the gender inqualities at work have remained
largely unchanged. This book addresses two related questions: What has prompted the
feminization of manufacturing work in developing countries, and why has it failed to
significantly erode gender inequalities at work? Teri L. Caraway offers case studies
and in-depth analysis of employment changes in Indonesia combined with crossnational data to show that the feminization of the workplace produced by
industrialization policies has reconfigured and reproduced, rather than overturned,
gender divisions of labor at work. Caraway challenges the conventional wisdom that
export-oriented industrialization and women's cheap labor are the driving forces
behind feminization. Instead, she argues, the answers can be found in weak unions
and current social practice. Caraway employs information about a wide range of
industries--capital-intensive, male-dominated, non-export firms as well as femaledominated, labor-intensive, export-oriented industries--in arriving at her
conclusions. Her findings will prove discouraging to anyone who hopes that
globalization has become a positive force in improving the lives of women
workers.Caraway's multilevel methodology for analyzing changes in gendered patterns
of employment and her introduction of "gendered discourses of work" as a major
explanatory variable will make Assembling Women a valuable resource for women's
studies scholars, development economists, political scientists, and sociologists as
well as all with an interest in Southeast Asian Studies and labor and industrial
relations.
Catalogue of Research Literature for Development: Food production and nutrition,
development and economics, education and human resources, health, selected
development areas Aug 24 2019
National Agricultural Library Catalog Apr 24 2022
Local Power & Politics in Indonesia Oct 07 2020 Indonesia is experiencing an
historic and dramatic shift in political and economic power from the centre to the
local level. The collapse of the highly centralised Soeharto regime allowed longrepressed local aspirations to come to the fore. The new Indonesian Government then
began one of the world's most radical decentralisation programmes, under which
extensive powers are being devolved to the district level. In every region and
province, diverse popular movements and local claimants to state power are
challenging the central authorities.This book is the first comprehensive coverage on
decentralisation in Indonesia. It contains contributions from leading academics and
policy-makers on a wide range of topics relating to democratisation, devolution and

the blossoming of local-level politics.
Prominent Indonesian Chinese Jan 28 2020 The ethnic Chinese in Indonesia, numbering
more than six millions, constitute the largest single group of ethnic Chinese in
Southeast Asia. They are economically strong, culturally diversified, and socially
active. This book presents the profiles of leading figures in the Indonesian Chinese
community in the twentieth century in the economic, political, religious, cultural,
academic, and social fields. This is the first systematic and comprehensive book of
its kind. It is useful for scholars interested in research on Indonesia or Chinese
minorities in Southeast Asia generally. First published in 1971, it was revised and
developed into the present format in 1978 and has since been revised several times.
This is the third and most up-to-date version.
Pacific Scientific Information Oct 19 2021
Unveiling Indonesia May 14 2021
State Management of Religion in Indonesia Sep 25 2019 Although Indonesia is
generally considered to be a Muslim state, and is indeed the world’s most populous
Muslim-majority nation, it has a sizeable Christian minority as a legacy of Dutch
colonialism, with Christians often occupying relatively high social positions. This
book examines the management of religion in Indonesia. It discusses how Christianity
has developed in Indonesia, how the state, though Muslim in outlook and culture, is
nevertheless formally secular, and how the principal Christian church, the Java
Christian Church, has adapted its practices to fit local circumstances. It examines
religious violence and charts the evolution of the state’s religious policies,
analysing in particular the impact of the 1974 Marriage Law showing how it enabled
extensive state regulation, but how in practice, rather than reinforcing religious
divisions, inter-religious marriage, involving the conversion of one party, is
widespread. Overall, the book shows how Indonesia is developing its own brand of
secularism, neither a full-blooded Islamic state like Saudi Arabia, nor an outright
secular state like Turkey.
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